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CERTIFICATION BULLETIN 2011-20

Change from Type L to Type R Service
(NBSXC, UOJZC, UOXXC and UTOQUC)

TO: Members of the Advisory Council of Underwriters Laboratories of Canada
Applicants of Control Units, System, Fire Alarm; Control Unit Accessories,
System, Fire Alarm; and Household Fire Warning System Units

ULC Certification Bulletin 2010-06 dated October 13, 2010 and Bulletin 2011-16 dated
July 11, 2011 announced the transition of the Type L service to Type R service.

This Bulletin is an update to the previous Bulletins. It has been expressed by some
manufacturers that they may not be in a position to transition every Listing Mark over to
the Type R format when their current Type L Label stock is depleted.

In order for this transition to be seamless, ULC will allow on a case-by-case basis the
manufacturers to re-order their Type L Labels with reasonable justification until they can
make the transition over to the Type R Listing Marks. However, please note that for all
practical purposes October 11, 2013 will be the cut-off date thereafter which only Type
R Label will be eligible for use.

Should you have any further questions, please contact Mr. Todd Zhong at 1-416-757-
5250 Extn. 61209.

Sincerely,

UNDERWRITERS LABORATORIES OF CANADA

]

Gunsimar Paintal,
Regional Quality Manager & ULC Mark Program Owner
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